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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
After all the snowy and icy weather, it was lovely to 
have a fairly ‘normal’ week back in school last week 
where children could undertake their activities and 
play out as they usually do. It only takes a few 
unusual days for you to crave normality! 
Fr Ian led us in our Epiphany service last week with 
readings from the Y6 children and beautiful singing 
lead by Mrs Eadie. It was a lovely celebration of the 
end of the Christmas period and the start of the New 
Year.  
Due to the poor weather, many of the extra-
curricular sports clubs needed to be postponed last 
week. We are hopeful that they will all go ahead as 
planned this week.  
Some brave souls in Y5 battled the cold conditions 
to undertake their bikeability sessions last Monday 
and Tuesday. The instructors were very impressed 
with the children’s road knowledge and proficiency in 
basic road use. I am delighted the group had this 
valuable opportunity. 
This week we have the Knutsford Sportshall 
Athletics tournament and some football fixtures. We 
wish all our teams the best of luck.  
Now that the snow has gone, timings are all back to 
normal with the gates closing at 8.55am. Please 
can all parents ensure they arrive before the gates 
are locked so that children can make a prompt start 
to their lessons at 9am.  
Can I also ask all parents to help us maintain high 
standards of uniform by ensuring jewelry doesn’t 
come into school. In recent days, children have been 
asked to remove chains, bracelets and earrings 
which are more elaborate than a simple stud. Thank 
you for supporting us in this area.  
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
 
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Cammy R 
Year 1        Josh D 
Year 2        Belle B    
Year 3   Lydia D 
Year 4   Lily- May S 
Year 5        Ronny O 
Year 6   Jessica P 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Amelia McK (Compassion 

& Respect) 

Year 1    Billie E (Courage) 
Year 2    Aria McK (Respect) 
Year 3    Hattie M (Friendship) 
Year 4    Emily Mc (Perseverance) 
Year 5    Nile R (Perseverance)  
Year 6    Theo L-K (Honesty & 
Perseverance) 

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Wilfrid -   320 

Griffin -   314 

Mallory -   299 

Green -   287 

  

Congratulations to, Wilfrid our 
winners for the week ending 
17/01/2025 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Harris O 
Year 1   Anders S 
Year 2   Millie B 
Year 3   Grace T 
Year 4        Evie H 
Year 5   Matthew A 
Year 6   George L 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20/01/2025 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception – 97.08% 
Year 1 – 94.58% 
Year 2 – 94.48% 
Year 3 – 99.35% 

Year 4 – 99.29%  

Year 5 – 88.89% 

Year 6 – 90.36% 

Congratulations to Year R our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 3 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

God of wonder,  
we know all things are 

possible for you. Help us to 
work together to change 

the world, so that it 
becomes a fairer place for 

all to live. Amen. 

 



      

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

 

W/C 20/01/2025 

20/01/2025 Year 5/6 Netball 

21/01/2025 Year 3/4 Football Training 8.00am 

21/01/2025 Drumming Lessons  

21/01/2025 WFA After School Football 

22/01/2025 Year 5/6 Football Training 8.00am  

22/01/2025 Music4life Piano/Keyboard lessons 

22/01/2025 Young Voices 3.30pm 

22/01/2025 Year 4 Girls Football Tournament 

pm 

23/01/2025 Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

23/01/2025 Multi Sports  Session Years 1-3 

23/01/2025 Year 5/6 Athletics Knutsford High 

24/01/2025 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year  3 

24/01/2025 Music for Life guitar lessons 

24/01/2025 Year 5 Girls Football Match v St 

Vincents home fixture 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W/C 27/01/2025 

27/01/2025 Year 5/6 Netball 

28/01/2025 Year 3/4 Football Training 8.00am  

28/01/2025  Drumming Lessons 

28/01/2025 WFA After School Football 

29/01/2025 Year 5/6 Football Training 8.00am 

29/01/2025 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

29/01/2025 Young Voices 3.30pm 

30/01/2025 Bikeability for 12 Y5 pupils 

30/01/2025 Junior Girls Lunchtime Football 

30/01/2025 Multi Sports Y1-3 3.30PM 

31/01/2025 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year 3 

31/01/2025 Music for Life guitar lessons 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others.  

 
Henry W 
Arthur H 
Arlo C 
Millie B 

Maya Mc 
Ege O 

Jaxon B 
Arlia M 

Rupert S 
Freddie I 

 

 
 

 
Mathematician of The Week 

 

Reception  Henry D 
Year 1       Emi D     
Year 2     Ralphie M-B 
Year 3     Ralph L 
Year 4     Francis G 
Year 5      Eadie T        
Year 6      Hettie T 

 

             
 

   

 

Notices! 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own 

shin pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if 

they do not have a FULL change of 

clothes – including underwear, bring 

a towel too, when the field is wet 

and muddy.  
 

 

Footballers also attending squad 

training please bring a towel and a 

bag for muddy kit. 

 

Royal British Legion 

Poppy Appeal 

Mobberley School raised an 

amazing £292.40! 

Thank you for your support. 

 

         

 

After School Arrangements 

If your child is participating in an 

after - school club, a sporting event 

or on a trip, please notify Mrs 

Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 

Pen Licence 
Edie Latham 

Austin White 

Congratulations!! 

 

 

 
 

 

 


